CLICA Newsletter Spring Term 2019

Issue 1 **3 April 2019**

CLICA run not for profit events, as well as fundraising events

Hello, we're CLICA, Court Lane Infants Community Association. We're a registered charity, supporting but independent from the school. We have around 12 regular volunteers including 4 Trustees. We raise money for school projects and run events like discos and school picnics. We offer the school support for their own large events and offer to subsidise more expensive school trips. Every now and then we get to do very special work, like helping Santa deliver Christmas gifts to school or take delivery of Easter treats from the Easter Bunny.



Welcome to our first Newsletter, we've not done one before and would welcome any feedback!

Dates for your diary

5 April - Easter Treat Giveaway, a small gift from the Easter Bunny, via CLICA. **23,24,25** April - Hand-in dates for entries to Scavenger Hunt Competition, see form for full info.

7 June - Summer Picnic

19 June - Fashion Show

9 July - CLICA General Meeting

Events with dates to be confirmed; Quiz. Family Fun

Do you have an idea for an event? Please get in touch, we love to hear new ideas!

Donation requests

We would like donations of alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks to fill our Wheelbarrow of Booze! The Wheelbarrow will be raffled off at the Summer Picnic. Please drop donations into reception, marked for attention of CLICA.

£10,000 has already
been pledged to
school this year, it is
earmarked for
classroom technology

Thank You

We couldn't do it without your support!

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents, carers, teachers, support staff and SLT who have supported our events so far this year. We need so much help and you always deliver, we can't thank you enough!

We are always looking for more members and ad-hoc volunteers, if you would like to find out more, please drop us a line.

To find out more or get in touch

- You can find our meeting minutes, copies of our letters and forms on the school website: www.courtlane-inf.portsmouth.sch.uk/clica/
- You can find us on Facebook, search C.L.I.C.A and join our group for discussion, event dates and more.
- Email us at clicommunityassociation@gmail.com
- Write to us, we have a suggestion box in the main reception. Suggestions are collected regularly

Chair: Kerry Budd Vice Chair: Julie Davenport Secretary: Tina Bohea

Treasurer: Emma Moss Incoming Treasurer: Sam Sutton

Outgoing Committee Members: Jodie Heather, Fiona Moore, Vicky Robba, Carly

Tong, Phillip Ross, Ashley Budd

Incoming Committee Members: Jenna Wake, Gemma Wright, Liz Reed, Ngaire

Sheppard

CLICA is a registered charity

No: 1162322

Court Lane Infant Community Association 'Helping Our School'